
TECHNICIAN/NURSE
MEMBERSHIP
INFORMATION



Are you interested in becoming a member of ARAV? 
An ARAV Veterinary Technician/Nurse membership will give you the 
opportunity to closely collaborate with others who possess the same 
passion in the care, treatment and conservation of exotic animals. 
Take the opportunity to further enhance your education and network 
with other professionals in your field from all over the world.

VETERINARY TECHNICIAN/NURSE MEMBERSHIP 
An Individual Technician/Nurse is any person working as a veterinary technician, veterinary 
nurse or veterinary assistant interested in the field of reptilian and amphibian medicine and 
surgery. Not yet a technician/nurse? You can join as a Veterinary Technician/Nurse Student.  
A student member is any person enrolled fulltime in a college setting, including interns, 
residents, graduate students and veterinary technician/nurse students who are interested 
in reptilian and amphibian medicine and surgery.  

Membership benefits:

• �Reduced conference registration fees to the ARAV’s annual conference and other 
conferences, including iCARE in Europe.

• �Access to the ARAV.org member’s resources, including the ARAV proceedings library, 
through your personal log-in code.

• �Access to the ARAV Members-only Facebook group, where you can follow cases, 
review diagnostics and connect with mentors in reptile and amphibian medicine.

• Access to the ARAV Externship/Speaker Database



You will also have access to these  
cutting-edge publications: 

• �Journal of Herpetological Medicine and Surgery
• Herp Blerp - the monthly eNewsletter of ARAV
• �Annual Conference Proceedings - A collection of notes 

from speakers and their topics at the annual conference
• �Companion Care Client Brochures - A series of in-depth 

reviews of various exotic species

INDIVIDUAL  
TECHNICIAN/NURSE 
MEMBERSHIP:

Apply today for a 
Membership and 
use your talents to 
contribute towards 
meaningful work while 
also connecting with 
leaders in the field.



ABOUT ARAV

ARAV is a globally recognized leader promoting scientifically based 
responsible reptile and amphibian medicine and surgery, research, 

conservation and pet ownership.  ARAV strives to provide state of the art 
veterinary education to the herpetological profession worldwide. 

Visit ARAV.org to become a member.

ARAV Executive Director:  Wendy Dox 
North American Veterinary Community • 5003 SW 41st Blvd. • Gainesville, FL 32608-4930 

T. +1.352.448.2385 • Info@ARAV.org


